
January 15, 2024 

Building Permit Review Department 

Address: 2222 SW Heartland Ct. 

 

Please find enclosed and attached the appropriate code responses and/or revisions to the 

submitted drawings per Permit number listed above.  Revisions on the drawings have been 

clouded to aid in making it readily identifiable where the changes occur. 

To address the scheduled roof ridge board being spliced and not having any continuity of 

strength and support, I have detailed a design solution on Sheet A701.2 to support the spliced 

ridge board in compliance with the code. 

Thank You. 

 

 

Aaron Brown, AIA 

MO. License A-7215 


